
Voice

What’s up?
Welcome to our weekly Appeer Voice.

Our online Ask Casey session went really

well on Wednesday with lots and fabulous

insight and tips from Casey along with some

really valuable signposting and discussion

point from our audience. 

Watch this space for more information

about our Friends of Appeer membership

where you will get access to watch all our

previous online talks and sessions.

7th July 2025

Weekday Groups

This week, the Wednesday
group met up at the park
with their dogs. A lovely
walk in the cooler weather.
The Weekday Teen groups
enjoyed making bread, and
the whole building smelled
wonderful. The Young
Womens group enjoyed
buying ice creams in the
warm weather. 

Social Interest 

It was our last Teen session
before the Summer break this
weekend!  The clothes swap and
clothes customisation workshop
were a real hit so we hope to
repeat these activities next year.

There are still places for our
Summer programme at Elysian
Farm from 28  of July - 1
August, this is a great
opportunity to understand the
workings of farm life.
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https://appeer.org.uk/whats-onc03035dd

